Hossein Hashemzadeh

From: Matt McCormick <mccormick@fhhlaw.com>
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 9:32 AM

To: 600MhzFC@T-Mobile.com; Hossein Hashemzadeh
Cc: Mike Flood ; Val Lane; C Beverage

Subject: KMJF-LD, Columbus, NE

Please be advised that Station KMJF-LD, Facility ID No. 185295, Columbus, NE, commenced operation of Channel 16 as
of Wednesday, November 22, 2017, pursuant to STA File No. 0000030054 (granted October 18, 2017). KMJF-LD
previously operated on Channel 48 and on July 24, 2017, received notification from T-Mobile USA, Inc. to cease use of
that channel by today, November 27, 2017.

Should any questions arise with respect to this matter, please contact me.

Cordially,
Matt McCormick

Matthew H. McCormick
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC
1300 North 17 Street

11" Floor

Arlington, VA 22209

Main Office: 703-812-0400
Direct: 703-812-0438



